Hi all

I have just heard that this years Bromley schools cross counrty race will be held on Wednesday 27th November 12-3pm at Darrick Wood School.

If your school is in Bromley they should know about this event and should have already  entered you.

If you are unsure please speak to your sports teacher, as this race is used for selection for the Kent schools race in January.

If you run well in January you have the chance of being selected for the Kent team running in the English Schools.

Age groups are different for schools races with year 7 running separately,  years 8 - 9 together and years10 - 11 together.

Please contact me with any queries.

Regards

Paul A
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